
To sum up 2020, I miss you all!  I am hoping that during sometimes in 
2021, we will see light at the end of the tunnel. 

 
In between, I want you to know that there are several things that you 
can do! 
 

1. Check out our new website!  You will enjoy it.  It is 
www.bacdsc.org Jerry Grigsby is our Webmaster and he 
does a good job.  Thank you, Jerry. 

 
2. Every two weeks, Jerry and I will hide one question in the 

website.  You need to check the website and if you see the 
question, you just need to hurry and answer it.  How? Email to 
me at CML950@aol.com with your answer.  The first one will 
get $25 dollars!!  Yes, we are giving away $50.00 every month 
till the pandemic is over. FUN, huh??  It will start in February. 

 
3. You can have group chats with your friends through Sorenson.  

See the next flyer about how to set it up. 
 
The officers voted to extend dues for another year.  We will 
eventually inform you later on. 
 
The board is thinking of throwing a huge party when we finally beat 
COVID-19.  Stay posted. 
 
If you have any questions or ideas of what BACDSC can do for you, 
do not hesitate to contact one of my board members or me. 
 
 

Open Letter to all BACDSC members from the desk of 
President Celia May (CM) Baldwin 


